Send: Friday, May 23, 2025
Subject Line: Welcome from the Office of the Registrar
Greetings from the Office of the Registrar at Lehigh University!

Welcome to Lehigh! We are excited to help you navigate the registration process as you
prepare for your first semester. Though registration doesn’t begin until mid-July, we encourage
you to start planning in advance by reviewing our First Year Student Enrollment Website
(fysenroll.lehigh.edu). This site houses everything you’ll need to have a successful registration
experience, including detailed information from each college/program and extensive tutorials on
the registration process.

In addition to registration, our office is responsible for student academic records, the University’s
degree audit system, transfer credit, classroom assignments, exam scheduling, and graduation
clearance. We’'ll be working together a lot throughout your academic career, and beyond! Feel
free to explore our regular website, ras.lehigh.edu, if you'd like to learn more about our team
and our core functions.

Lastly, now that you're a Lehigh student, be sure to monitor your Lehigh University email
account regularly for important updates on the registration process, including specific dates and
deadlines. The Lehigh email address will continue to be your primary form of communication
with the University throughout your academic career.

If you have any questions, please email us at ras@lehigh.edu or reach out via live chat (M-F
9:00AM-4:00PM EDT). We hope you have a fun, safe, and enjoyable summer and we’ll be in
touch again soon!

Sincerely,
The Office of the Registrar
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